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United States Nuclear Regulatory Cornmission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

To whom it may conc'ern:

On August 31,1993, the Office of Public Counsel (State of Illinois) closed
its Chicago and Saringfield offices. The Office of the Governor has been
accepting mail on behalf of the Office of Public Counsel. Since the agency
is no longer conducting business, please remove the Office of Public
Counsel from your mailing / service list.

We certainly appreciate your cooperation. If you have any questions please
feel free to give me a call at (312) 814-2121.

,

Sincerely,

I\ ..

Chris McAuliffe
Assistant to the Governor
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